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Information Letter no. 39-2014 
 

 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
as you are all aware about the recent discussions about security, 

please find attached to our today’s letter an information from our 
SEMI Commission which strongly advise you to respect all rules with 
regard to this problem. 

 
We will observe at all our EFC competitions that the security rules 

will be fully respected in order to avoid any possible casualties, and 
therefore we ask you for your full cooperation. 

 
Best regards, 
Max Geuter 
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